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	REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR LICENSING REGULATORY PANEL.

	TO THE LICENSING REGULATORY PANEL ON THURSDAY 

	TITLE:
	Letter to LACORS 

	RECOMMENDATIONS:
	For information

	EXECUTIVE SUMMARY
	Letter sent at request of Panel expressing concern over limits on statutory consultation required for applications under Licensing Act

	BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS (Available for public inspection)
	N.A

	ASSESSMENT OF RISK
	N.A.

	SOURCE OF FUNDING
	Licence Fee

	LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED
	Tracy Barr, Solicitor

	FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED
	N.A.

	CONTACT OFFICER
	Tracy Barr

	WARD (S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATES
	All Wards

	KEY COUNCIL POLICIES
	All

	DETAILS (Continued Over)
	


At the Panel meeting on 26th January 2006, the Panel requested that a letter be sent to LACORS expressing the Panel’s concerns over the limited requirements in the regulations to consult and advertise applications under the Licensing Act 2003.

The letter has been sent and a copy is attached for your information.
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